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Message From the Managerð   

Sergio Salazar, General Manager 

As I sit here writing this article in the middle of 
February, the high today is supposed to be 81 de-
grees.  Maybe this long winter is finally over.  Now 
if we could only get some rain, everyone would be 
happy.  Our Member Mixer for February was well 
attended and the weatherman cooperated by giving 
us a great day for that event.  The painting of the 

main clubhouse has begun and will look great as we enter our Spring 
season. 

 Your Board of Governors has been very busy this past month and 

some very exciting events are getting ready to take place.  Working with 

our Ambassadors Council we are kicking off our membership drive the 

week of February 24th by asking some of our members to assist us in 

contacting potential new members.  I want to also reach out to our 

entire membership to do the same.  Iõd like to explain the potential 

return on our new member initiative.  Century Golf has agreed to make 

improvements totaling $1,300,000 if we reach our goal.  They also 

agreed that they will make staggered improvements based on staggered 

levels of new members, and have in fact already begun phase one since 

we are all confident we will reach that level.  This will begin with the 

upgrading of the bathroom facilities in our main clubhouse, both those 

by the bar and at the end of the hall.  Phase two will be a complete 

upgrade of our bar in the main clubhouse and phase three will be ex-

panding the 19th hole to the Ivy Room and a total remodeling of that 

area.  This is going to be awesome for our current membership and if 

you were ever looking for a reason to invite friends to join ---- the rea-

son is here.  If any member wants more information please contact 

someone on the BOG or the Ambassadors Council, we are excited to 

answer any questions you might have. 

Message From the Board-  

Ron Botello, Board Chairman 

We are very excited about the opportunity that 
could soon be our reality. Last month, Ron Bo-
tello and the Board of Governors made an agree-
ment in conjunction with Arnold Palmer Golf 
Management that will have a huge impact on the 
future of The Club At Sonterra. 

 

Once the club reaches 20 net new golf members, both sets of bath-
rooms in the main clubhouse will be completely renovated along with 
the main lounge. Once the club gains a total of 55 net golf members, 
the existing 19th hole and Ivy room will be converted into one large 
bar and grill that will also incorporate the patio area. These two up-
grades will be a huge improvement to our club, creating a member 
destination for adults and the entire family throughout the year. 

 

There will be more information and conceptual drawings available 
shortly through email and our website, but please consider sponsoring 
a member today. In the past couple of years, improvements have been 
made to the golf courses, tennis, and fitness facilities and now with 
your help we can make our club something we can all be proud of. 
Please consider who you can invite today. Thank you for being a 
Member. 

Clubhouse painting  
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DID YOU KNOW THAT FOOD TO -GO 

CAN HELP YOU MEET YOUR  

FOOD AND BEVERAGE  

QUARTELY MINIMUM?! 

 

Check out the Food To-Go Menu on the  

website under Catering or grab a  

brochure at the receptionist desk!  
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Please note, there has been a change in the next dance schedule.  

Dance class will be held March 12th ð April 16th 

Russell will be teaching for the First time ever at Sonterra the Bolero! 

The Tango will be at 7pm & Bolero at 8pm. 

The class is held every Wednesday evening for 6 weeks ending April 16th. 

This is a great opportunity to come and enjoy drinks and dancing and camaraderie. 

Members may invite a guest to join them. $130 per couple for the 6 week class.  

Call Dorothy Kellogg for more information or to sign up. 210-496-2825 

20 players joined us in February. There was a total prize pot of 
$1,000, shared by Scott Hill 1st, Henry Feldman 2nd, Gary 
Loeffel 3rd, & Erc Delgado 4th. The League pot stands at $560.   
 
Each tournament has a $60 buy-in, 7,500 chip start plus 500  
bonus chips for arriving and paying on time, 15 minute blinds, 
No-Limit Texas Hold ôem.  Club guests can play up to two events 
per year.   All proceeds go to the winners, Sonterra receives  
nothing but good will for hosting the tournaments.  The 2014 
dates will all be on the 3rd Thursday of the month they are 
played:   March 20th, May 15th, June 19th, August 21st,  
September 18th and October 16th will be the finale.   
Mark your calendars! 
 

RSVPs ARE SUPER HELPFUL, so we can pre-set the tables, 
chairs and chip stacks and start on time.  Please RSVP to Lorie at 
210-496-1560.   
 

òJimbo Sliceó and Leigh òThe Stinger Beeó Barshop, your  
Sonterra Poker League hosts.  

By liking us on  
Facebook,  

you are able to see: 
  

Club Updates,  
Special Discounts  

& Member Pictures!  

The craft chosen for March will be a  

Glass Etching & Vinyl Party! 
 

For all you Pinterest Junkies or Pinterest Newbie's  
make a Dish and Join us for a Fun Craft and Girl Time! 

Thursday, March 6th, 6:00pm in the Directors Room  
 

Pick out that fun recipe you have been dying to  
try from Pinterest, whip it up and bring it for  

all the ladies to sample.  
 

We will supply the Cricut Machine and You supply: 
 

Glass Etching: 
Your choice of Vinyl Colors (can be found at Hobby Lobby) 

The vinyl does not stay on the glass so the color does not matter.  
Armour Etch (Can also be found at Hobby Lobby) 

Glass that you want to etch 
 

Monograms/ Vinyl Decor 
If you want to do monograms on any items you will wash, 

 you will need to purchase waterproof vinyl.   
Water proof vinyl can be purchased online at  

www.expressionsvinyl.com Outdoor vinyl Oracle #651  
Item you want to decorate.  

 
This will be a great night to sit around, eat yummy  

food and work on a craft while of course drinking wine!  
(Happy Hour Pricing for Pinterest Party) 

 
Email Brianna to sign up or for questions  

bbotine@clubatsonterra.com  

Join us on Saturday, March 29th, from 7-9 PM in the Ivy Room  
for a night of Fine Wine and Fine Art.  Three fine wines will be served with 

pairings of hors d'oeuvres. Fine art will be displayed by 
 AnArte Gallery & Studio.  AnArte Gallery & Studio, located on 

Broadway, exhibits contemporary art in all media by both established  
and emerging local artists. The artists, whose work will be on display,  

will be present to provide insight into their creative process. 
  Reservations are required.   

Please RSVP by Friday, March 21st  
210-496-1560  *  $35.00++ per person. 

Currently they are playing Mexican Train,  
so you do not have to come as a couple.   

Please join the Game club for dinner in the 19th hole at 6:00pm  
Games to follow at 7:00pm in the Garden Room.  
Wednesday, March 12th & Thursday, March 27th. 

Please email Mr. Rogers if you are interested.  
ericson232002@yahoo.com or call 210-612-6647 



The Network Group of Sonterra is open to all Sonterra members.   
 

This club meets for Lunch from the Quick Lunch buffet and  
discusses details about their business.  

Every member that attends gets their contact information  
in the newsletter complimentary.  

The next lunch meeting will be Thursday, March 13, at 11:30am.   
To sign up, call Janie Vermillion at 355-3877  
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The Book Club of Sonterra will meet on  

Thursday, February 13, 7:00 p.m. in the Directors Room.   

We will read and discuss Margot by Jillian Canton Led by Michelle DeStefano. 

If you are interested in attending, please email Sylvia Theall stheall@satx.rr.com 

Sue Baillio 

Realtor 

JB Goodwin 

210-860-7850 

David Johnson 

Owner 

David Johnson & Co. 

210-492-1998 

Linda Banta 

Dermatologist 

Stone Oak Dermatology  

210-494-0504 

Rebecca Ingersoll 

National Marketing Director 

Juice Plus 

210-495-6058 

Linda Banta 

Dermatologist 

Stone Oak Dermatology  

210-494-0504 

Janie Vermillion 

Kitchen/Bath Designer 

JV Designs 

210-355-3877 

Sandy Ingersoll 

Juice Plus 

210-210-834-4232 

Dan Haynes 

Financial Advisor 

Edward Jones 

210-246-5401 

Kathy Walsh 

Realtor 

The Walsh Group 

210-862-7721 

Karla Hester 

President  

Premier Fidelity Mortgage 

210-314-4591  

Sherry Gonzalez 

Senior Vice President 

Broadway Private Bank 

210-283-6602 

Dee Saindon 

Owner 

LaBella Gift Baskets 

210-849-3119 

Craig Veltri 

Owner 

Office Resource Center 

210-650-5002 

John Widhelm 

Owner 

Best Air Conditioning 

210-494-2255 

Disney on Ice 
Saturday, April 12, 3:30pm at the Alamo Dome 

Sonterra is offering special member pricing for rows:  
AA, BB, CC, DD Section 101 
Limited to the first 60 tickets 

$25.00 per ticket All Sales are Final 
Call 210-496-1560 to Reserve your tickets!  

Wednesday, March 19th 

10:00am-5:00pm 
In the Horizon & Directors Room 

CALLING ALL LADIES!!  

Bring out your girls and come shopping at our Sonterra Spring 
Fling. We will have multiple different vendors with all of the 

latest fashion trends & d®cor for this spring. 


